
STIP Project No. U-5932 | Brunswick County

OPEN HOUSE

QUESTIONS?

Thursday May 16, 2019

Brunswick Senior Center  
at Supply

101 Stone Chimney Road SE
Supply 28462

5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Brian Harding, PE
NCDOT Project Manager

bjharding@ncdot.gov 
(910) 341-2000

The N.C. Department of Transportation is conducting a public meeting regarding the 
proposal to convert the existing U.S. 17 (Ocean Highway)/N.C. 211 (Southport Supply 
Road Southeast) at-grade intersection to a grade-separated interchange.

The open-house public meeting is an opportunity for you to provide feedback on 
the proposed project. You may drop by at any time between 5pm and 7pm to review 
project information and ask questions. Please note there will be no formal presentation. 
All comments are welcomed and may be submitted at the meeting or via mail, phone, 
or email through June 17, 2019.

Maps of projects may be viewed online: www.ncdot.gov/news/public-meetings

NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the American with Disabilities Act 
for disabled persons who wish to participate in this meeting. Anyone requiring special 
services should contact Lauren Putnam at (919)707-6072 or lnputnam1@ncdot.gov as 
early as possible, so that arrangements can be made.

Public Meeting Notice
U.S. 17 AT N.C. 211 INTERSECTION TO INTERCHANGE

Connecting people, products, and places safely and efficiently with customer focus, accountability and  
environmental sensitivity to enhance the economy and vitality of North Carolina.



U.S. 17 AT N.C. 211 INTERSECTION TO INTERCHANGE 
STIP Project No. U-5932 
Brian Harding, PE  
NCDOT Division 3 
5501 Barbados Blvd 
Castle Hayne, NC 28429

IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION

Please Read

Aquellas personas no hablan inglés, 
o tienen limitaciones para leer, 
hablar o entender inglés, podrían 
recibir servicios de interpretación 
si los solicitan antes de la reunión 
llamando al 1-800-481-6494.


